
From: Sita Kuteira
To: Cheryl Cornett
Subject: FW: STR permit issue for Jeremy Bolan
Date: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 2:08:58 PM

 

From: Jeremy Bolan <bolan4dollars@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 10:10 AM
To: David Rabbitt <David.Rabbitt@sonoma-county.org>
Subject: Re: STR permit issue for Jeremy Bolan
 
EXTERNAL

Hello supervisor Rabbitt,

I’d like to start by saying thank you so much for investigating the STR permit issue I’m having and
appreciate all you and your office did to help and understand your hands are tied.

Unfortunately, I do not feel this penalty is justified in my case and as you know through prior
contact, cannot afford these penalties as I used my house as an STR to help pay medical bills for my
wife’s disability and my mothers care when she was dying from cancer. I have no other choice but to
seek legal counsel in the matter.

Again, thank you for your time and if you have any further questions please contact me or you can
reach my attorney Rose Zoia at 707-525-9409. I hope we can find a solution that works for everyone.

Sincerely,
Jeremy Bolan
5023 Bodega Ave
Petaluma Ca 94952
425-246-0698
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